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 “Oh, good. I want to hear the story about Jesus, because I don’t know it very 

well.”  These words were spoken by an eight-year-old boy at our kids Christmas 

party in December.  At the end of the story, several children asked questions about 

why Jesus came to earth and “Didn’t he come back to life or something?”   Amy 

was blessed to be able to share the story of Christ’s birth and to respond to their 

questions about the death and resurrection of Jesus!  Praise God from whom all 

blessings flow!  Please continue to pray for the seeds that were planted that day.  

We had about 15 kids, and most of them had never heard the Gospel story. 

 

 Our children’s club meets once a month and includes an activity, games, 

snack and a story.  We just started it this year and have been encouraged to see it is 

well-attended and we always have kids that don’t normally go to church.  Please 

pray that God would use this ministry to reach kids, parents and families with the 

Gospel. 

 

 We pray God will richly bless you and your ministries as you seek to make 

Him known to those around you.   May our churches be edified and walk in the 

fear of the Lord, and in the comfort of the Holy Ghost, and be multiplied in 2019!  

(Acts 9:31) 

 

For the honor of His Glory, 

Lance, Amy, Kirianna, Aliyah, Cannon & Kayne 
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